
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 
Therefore the Jews sought all the more to kill Him, because He 
not only broke the Sabbath, but also said that God was His 
Father, making Himself equal with God. 

      John 5:18 
 

FRIENDS OF THE WEEK 
 
Matt and Jenna Dickson with their three young sons Kaden, 
Seth and Landry live in Carrollton, Texas.  Matt is the IT 
Systems administrator for Gospel For Asia based in Carrollton 
and helps keep up links with the native missionaries in Asia for 
prayer and financial support.  They are in the process of trying 
to adopt a baby girl who will be born in September (the mother 
has not yet decided about adoption); they ask prayer for God’s 
will to be done for this baby and for their family.  Also the 
church they were attending has disbanded and they ask for 
prayer for the Lord’s direction as they seek a new church home. 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Sunday – 3:00 PM  Girls’ Study 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting 
 
Children’s Church is for children ages 4-8 years. 
 
We rejoice with Jay and Joy Hill on the arrival of their son 
John Austin last Tuesday morning.  Mother and son are doing 
well. 
 
This evening the Haiti Team will give a report on their summer 
trips.  It is always a blessing to hear what the Lord is doing in 
Haiti.  Come and be blessed. 
 
  

Sunday 
August 3, 2008 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Communion                                                           Sam Mason 
   
     Message                          John Glasser 
 

An Issue of Paternity 
John 8:37-59 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Youth Group                                                                   5:30 PM 
 
Evening Service                                                              6:00 PM 
 

Haiti Team Reports 
 



 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
On Saturday, August 9 there will be a workday at the church.  
There is a list posted on the bulletin board of all the tasks that 
we hope to complete on that day.  Come join in for a day of 
“fun”! 

 
Next Sunday evening, August 10, Tiffany Taylor, Nicole 
Ellenbarger and Ben Barthelemy will give reports on the 
ministries they were involved in over the summer. 

 
There will be an opportunity to learn beginning sewing skills in 
the Fellowship Hall on Thursday mornings and/or Thursday 
evenings in August.  If you are interested in the class, please 
sign the sheet on the bulletin board and also call Bonnie 
Whitbeck. 
 
Pray for the Ireland Team as they are ministering in Arklow.  
This week the Holiday Club will take place; pray for no rain 
during the club hours and for strength, wisdom and boldness for 
the staff to proclaim the gospel.  Pray for Phil and Susan 
Whelton as they direct the Holiday Club activities, and for the 
children and their families to be receptive.  Also pray for safe 
travels home next weekend. 
 


